
FENOGLIETTO NAMED PRO BONO ATTORNEY OF YEAR 
 
The Westmoreland Bar Foundation recently named Rebecca Fenoglietto, a sole practitioner from New Kensington, 
the 2017 Pro Bono Attorney of the Year. This award is given to the attorney who has provided noteworthy volunteer 
legal representation of indigent Westmoreland County residents. 
 
Attorney Fenoglietto has been a Pro Bono Custody Attorney for more than 10 years. During that time, she has 
helped dozens of needy families resolve their custody issues. She recently began volunteering with Pro Bono to 
resolve divorce cases for those who qualify for free legal representation. Judge Michele Bononi made the award 
presentation at the April 3, 2017 Annual Meeting of the Westmoreland Bar Foundation detailing Attorney 
Fenoglietto's dedication to the profession and her zealous representation of her clients. 
 
The Pro Bono Program of Westmoreland County provides free legal representation to those who qualify according 
to income guidelines and case merit. This past year the members of the Westmoreland Bar Association volunteered 
their time to represent over 600 individuals in civil matters. 
 
For more information about Pro Bono, call 724.837.5539. If you are looking to hire an attorney, call the Lawyer 
Referral Service of Westmoreland Bar Association at 724.834.8490. 
 
Contact: Diane Krivoniak, 724.834.6730 
 
 
	
	


